
Assessing 632-5026  *  Building & Health 632-4343  *  Library 632-7145  *  Planning & Zoning 632-4067 

Police (non-emergency) 632-7501  *  Public Works 632-4605  *  Selectmen's Office 632-5026 
Tax Collector 632-4201  *  Town Manager 632-5026  *  Town Clerk 632-5001 

Water & Sewer Billing 632-4201  *  Welfare 632-5026 

 

 

 

Town of Enfield 
Office of the Town Manager 
23 Main Street, P.O. Box 373 
Enfield, New Hampshire  03748 
VOICE/TDD  603-632-5026  *  FAX  603-632-5182 
EMAIL:  raylesworth@enfield.nh.us  

 

 

March 19, 2018 

 

Dear Enfield Residents: 

 

I want to extend a sincere “thank you” to all members of the Enfield community who took time 

out of their busy weekend schedules to participate in the Annual Town Meeting deliberative 

session on Saturday. 

 

“Town Meeting” is a sacred tradition in New England local government, and citizen participation 

and thoughtful engagement is critical to its success. By coming out and expressing your support, 

concerns and wishes for the Town at this annual forum, you help ensure that our municipal 

budget, capital plan, zoning ordinances, policies, and institutions accurately reflect the values 

and priorities of the community. 

 

Just like any community, Enfield faces some challenges, many of which were openly discussed 

at the meeting on Saturday. However, every challenge presents an opportunity. I am excited 

about what is in store for the coming year, and very much look forward to continue working with 

the town’s dedicated staff, board and committee members, volunteers, and residents to help make 

Enfield the best community it can be.  

 

In closing, I would just like to again say… 

 

THANK YOU!! 
 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

 

Ryan J. Aylesworth 

Town Manager 

 


